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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

OPERATIONS TO RETURN TO NORMAL 
 

--Seasonal temperatures return 
 
--Cooling facilities to cease operations 
 
--Monitor www.sparetheair.com for the latest conditions 
 

• Cooler daytime and nighttime temperatures have returned to the Sacramento 
area.  The forecast by the National Weather Service predicts that area 
temperatures will be seasonal.  Poor air quality from regional fires remains a 
concern.   

 
• Cooling centers in the area will close.  Facilities that provided this service will 

return to normal operating hours.   
 

• County health officials are reminding area residents to monitor the Spare the 
Air web site for the latest information on air quality.  This information can be 
found at www.sparetheair.com.  If you need a break from the smoky conditions 
some options are shopping malls, community centers, and public libraries.  
Public health information can be found at www.scph.com. 

 
• For information and referrals regarding any social service need, residents can 

call 2-1-1.  Within the City of Sacramento, residents can call 3-1-1 for 
information and services. 

 
Public Information Contacts: 
 
Amy Williams, City of Sacramento (916) 808-5014 or 
aewilliams@cityofsacramento.org 
Christine Brainerd, City of Elk Grove (916) 478-3632 or cbrainerd@elkgrovecity.org  
Steve Capps, Cosumnes Community Service District (916) 405-7175 or 
stevecapps@yourcsd.com  
Sue Ryan, City of Folsom, (916) 351-3360 or sryan@folsom.ca.us 
Zeke Holst, County of Sacramento, 916-874-2691or holstz@saccounty.net     
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